
OFFICIAL 

Turnbull R.C. High Meeting of Parent Council 
15th January 2024 

In Attendance 

Mrs. Angela Murray   PC Chair 

Mrs Catriona O’Donnell   PC Secretary 

Mrs Angie Swann   Church representative 

Mrs. Eileen Kennedy    Head teacher 

Mr Thompson   Parent 

Cllr. Low 

Mrs Kate Dow    Parent 

Mrs Anne Sillitoe   Parent 

Mrs Laura McManus    PC Vice Chair 

Agenda Item 

1. 

2. 

3. 

Apologies 

No apologies 

Approval of Last Minutes 

The minutes of previous minutes (28th November 2023) were noted & approved.  Still awaiting a definitive 
answer on the matter of whether computers in other schools within East Dunbartonshire Council were 
purchased via fund raising.  

Head Teacher’s Report 

Head Teacher’s report was reviewed.  

Mrs Kennedy informed the Parent Council that there are 11 new families in the school community that 
were in need of support in the run up to Christmas and will continue to require support.  It was great to 
see the pupils and school community pulling together and their huge generosity.  

The school Christmas Concert was fabulous. 

Further generosity was shown through the amount of selection boxes that were gifted by the families of 
the school. 

Chairperson 
Angela Murray 

Head Teacher 
Eileen Kennedy 

Secretary to Parent Council 
Catriona O’Donnell 
Turnbull R.C. High 
Bishopbriggs 
G64 2EF 
office@turnbull.e-dunbarton.sch.uk 

about:blank


OFFICIAL 

4. 

5. 

6. 

7. 

8. 

Parish Report 

Mrs Swann updated Parent Council on the Parish Report 

Parental Correspondence 

Similar to November’s meeting, there was correspondence from a parent about to join S1 regarding the 
potential of getting a school bus.  The parent is looking at options of services from August 2024. 

Mrs Murray mentioned that there was a Geography student who may be able to assist with reviewing 
school bus services. 

Health and Safety Issues 

Mrs Murray raised the issue of cold temperatures within the school building with children wearing jackets 
during lessons.  Mrs Kennedy explained that it is an ongoing issue that is currently being continually 
reviewed & trying to resolve. 

CCTV in the school was discussed and the quality of the video is high quality. 

Chair Repot 

There is nothing additional to report 

AOCB 

Date of next meeting – Monday 4th March in school 




